

Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

Affiliated with the California Farm Bureau Federation and the American Farm Bureau Federation

January 15, 2015

Hon. Janet Wolf, Chair Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 W. Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Chairman Wolf:

On behalf of the Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau Board of Directors and our membership I am pleased to recommend Paul Van Leer as our representative to the Santa Barbara County Agricultural Advisory Committee. We recognize his past service on this committee and we are confident that he will continue to serve the agricultural community in an exemplary manner, providing needed insights on issues affecting agriculture in our county.

Sincerely,

Victor D. Tognazzini

President

Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau